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Monday 13th February 2017 
 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you may know, World Book Day is in the first week back after the half term holidays.   
 
This year World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March.  All children (Nursery – Year 4) can 
dress up as their favourite book character for the day.  We will be holding a book swap in 
school that day also.  Therefore, please send your child to school with a book that they have 
read or no longer read so that they can bring a different book home to keep. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Head Teacher 


